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The Chairman, Department of Geography and Environmental Studies, Dr. Sam Owuor, visited 
the University of Bordeaux Montaigne, France between 24th and 28th November, 2014. The visit 
was part of a MoU recently signed between the two institutions. Dr. Owuor had the 
opportunity to meet the President of the University (Prof. Jean Paul Jourdan), the Dean, Faculty 
of Science of Territories and Communication (Dr. Olivier Lavot), Director of LAM (Dr. Celine 
Thiriot) and the Chairman of the Department of Geography (Prof. Bernard Calas). Part of the 
discussions was to launch a joint Masters programme in African Dynamics. In attendance were 
two faculty members of the Department of Geography and Environmental Studies, University of 
Nairobi, Ms Teresa Mbatia and Ms Jacqueline Walubwa, who are currently pursuing their PhD 
at the University of Bordeaux. 




